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This seems to be a really bad idea. I live in a town that has tents in public spaces and 

it interferes with the livability to enjoy those spaces. Build shelters and let those who 

choose to live in them, live in them. I suspect many of the campers are camping 

because they want to or need to due to drugs and they won’t go to the shelters.  

The other question is bathrooms for the people camping in our public spaces.  


